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Dear Families of Brentfield, 

Please join us for Sports Day! 

We are delighted to hold our annual Sports Day on Tuesday 27th June at Gibbons Recreational 

grounds. All children will need to come to school wearing the correct PE uniform (House T 

shirts and school tracksuits).  

Uniform is available from the uniform outlet, www.uniformoutlet.co.uk tel: 020 3876 57178. 

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle, a cap and you apply sunscreen before they come 

to school. Parents and Carers can join in the fun at Gibbons Recreational Grounds from 

9.30am. If you have children in Nursery and Reception please can you help walk the children 

over. 

The school received 175 responses to our annual parent 
questionnaire. I am delighted with the results and happy to share 
them with you. Ms Matthews will be calling some parents to 
discuss the feedback.  All parents who took part were entered into 
a free prize draw for a £50 Tesco gift card. 
Congratulations to the parent of Anas, Mubarak and Amira 

Mohamed who won the gift card. Please collect it from the school office. 

Y = Yes        DNK= Do not know   M= Maybe 

Questions asked Response 

My child is happy at this school 99% - Y 

My child feels safe at this school 99% - Y 

My child makes good progress at this school 96% - Y 

4% - DNK  

My child is well looked after at this school 95% - Y 

My child is taught well at this school 99% - Y 

My child receives appropriate home learning for their age 87% - Y 

8% -DNK 

The school makes sure the pupils are well behaved  95%- Y 

The school deals effectively with bullying 81%- Y 

17% DNK 

The school is well led and managed 95% - Y 

The school responds well to concerns I raise  93%- Y 

6% DNK 

I receive valuable information from the school about my child’s progress 95% - Y 

I would recommend the school to another parents 91% - Y 

8% - M 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

Sports Day 

Tuesday 27th June 

9.30am-12.30 

(EYFS will finish 

earlier) 

 

 

Year 6 Production 

Monday 

17th July @ 

5.30pm 

(This event has 

changed from the 

original date and 

is a ticketed 

event) 

 

Year 6 

Graduation 

14th July 

1.30 – 3.15 

(Ticketed Event) 

 

Achievement 

Assembly 

Tuesday 18th July 

from 8.50am 

(Invite Only) 

 

Last Day of term 

Wednesday 19th 

July at 1.30pm 

 

School Starts for 

ALL YEAR 1-6 

PUPILS on 

Monday 4th 

September. 

http://www.uniformoutlet.co.uk/
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School Reports 
This half term has been a very busy time for pupils completing statutory tests that the government ask all 

schools to complete. Year 2 and 6 have completed their SATS, Year 1 have completed their Phonic Screen 

Check (PSC) and Year 4 have completed their multiplication check. All teachers are currently completing 

their final end of term assessments. End of term reports will be sent to parents on Wednesday 12th July.  

 

We have many missing books from our library. If you have any unreturned library 

books or reading books at home please return them by Wednesday 12th July. There 

will be a £6 fee for any unreturned books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School finishes for the Summer Break on Wednesday 19th July at 1.30pm.  

Unfortunately, no requests can be granted for children to leave school before this time. We work closely with 

the Education Welfare Officer to promote good 

attendance. Penalty Notices may be issued for any children 

leaving before this date. 

 

 

It has come to my attention that fliers have been handed out after 

school from a tuition agency. Whilst the prices quoted look 

tempting I don’t not recommend sending children to unlicensed 

tutors. Safeguarding children must be a priority. I would also 

recommend you only use tuition services who use qualified teachers.  If you wish to take up tuition for your 

child, Kip McGrath in Wembley employ qualified teachers as tutors.   

 

 

Further National Teachers strikes are planned for 5th and 7th of July. Further 

information will be sent on how this impacts the school next week.  

Thank you to parents raising concerns about parking near the school 

at the start and end of the day. Sadly, I am seeing an increase in parents 

and carers driving and parking irresponsibly outside the school. We 

operate a ‘Safer Schools Scheme’ which resists access near the school 

while children enter and exit the school. Parents should not be parking 

or driving beyond the sign on Meadow Garth Road. Brent council are 

supporting us and will be sending additional traffic enforcement 

officers to patrol outside the school. If you are concerned about 

parking near the school please call Brent council on 020 8937 1234 or 

visit the website www.brent.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-travel/travel-

and-transport.  

http://www.brent.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-travel/travel-and-transport
http://www.brent.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-travel/travel-and-transport

